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Public Notice: IQRA Academy Seeks Bids for Building
Demolition Services
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Staff Consortium December 16, 2024

IQRA Academy has issued an Invitation for Bid (IFB) for licensed contractors in the U.S.
Virgin Islands interested in providing building demolition services at No. 20 & 21 Estate
Mountain, St. Croix.

The successful bidder will be responsible for executing all work specified in the
demolition scope and drawings. Key dates related to the bidding process are as follows:

Pre-Bid Meeting: Friday, January 3, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. AST

Site Visit: Friday, January 10, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. AST

Deadline for Written Clarifications: Friday, January 17, 2025, at 12:00 p.m. AST
Bid Submission Deadline: Friday, January 31, 2025, at 12:00 p.m. AST


https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-public-notice--iqra-academy-seeks-bids-for-building-demolition-services

Interested parties may obtain the IFB documents by sending an email request to
info@j7engineering.com. All proposals must be submitted electronically by the January
31 deadline.

Submission Instructions:

Send bid packages via email to:

IQRA Academy

Email: info@j7engineering.com

Subject: IFB IQRA ACADEMY Demolition Services

IQRA Academy reserves the right to accept or reject any or all submissions, waive any
formalities, and perform the work through alternative means if necessary. The Academy
also maintains the right to waive any irregularities or nonconformance with the IFB
requirements.

For more details, contact IQRA Academy at info@j7engineering.com.
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